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Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email – Communication - Michael Finney - Proposed Budget Increase – CK 1700-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, November 24, 2022 8:35 AM 
To: Web E‐mail ‐ City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email – Communication ‐ Michael Finney ‐ Proposed Budget Increase – CK 1700‐1 
 

Submitted on Thu, 11/24/2022 ‐ 08:34 

Submitted by:   

Submitted values are: 

Start 

Your Message 

Service category: City Council, Boards & Committees 

Subject: Proposed Budget Increase 

Message: 
Hello I don't typically comment on issues within the City of Saskatoon unless it's relative to my profession. The 
continued increases in budget in certain areas are warranted however there are inefficiencies within the city of 
Saskatoon that need to be addressed. My example is for the past three years I have registered a complaint with the 
bylaw group about a neighbor continually blowing his leaves onto the city street. Which I believe is in contravention 
of a by law. The way the city operates is they come out and give you a warning. I have other examples of this 
principle. I would suggest that the cities policy becomes no more warnings. When a citizen contravenes a bylaw you 
immediately issue a ticket. There will be a learning curve associated with this. However once it's established that the 
city operates this way, the citizens will fall in line. The number of people issuing warnings within the city of 
Saskatoon is work that does not produce a desired effect. Issuing a ticket will produce the desired effect 

Attachment:  

Your Details 

First Name: Michael 

Last Name: Finney 

Email:  

Confirm Email:  

Address:  6th Street East 

Neighbourhood where you live: Buena Vista 
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Phone Number:  


